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WRIGHT’S HOUSE OF HOPE, INC. 
Where Healing and Opportunities Happen 

 
 

Here’s how your kindness and generosity are making a difference… 
 

DR WALTER MCALHANEY SCHOLARSHIP OPEN ENROLLMENT 
The Dr. Walter McAlhaney Scholarship for academic excellence was created in memory of research 
biochemist Dr. Walter McAlhaney, the devoted husband of WHOH’s Board Chair, Kathleen 
McAlhaney.  WHOH is excited to announce that the annual award has been increased to $3000. 
 

CONGRATUALTIONS TO OUR 2022-2023  
WALTER McALHANEY SCHOLARSHIP AWARD WINNER!   

Majd Abdallah 
 
“Not too long ago, my high school coach told me, ‘You need to be 
smart with money not just to live a comfortable life, but to live a life 
pursuing the things that are important to you.’  That's exactly what 
this scholarship is allowing me to do, to offset the expenses of college 
and pursue my dream of a Marketing degree from Clemson 
University.”   Majd Abdallah 

 
 
 

 
Jade Mattress is a Junior at Coastal Carolina 

University 

 
Sierra Burns is a Junior at Winthrop 

University 
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JUVENILE JUSTICE MINISTRY – COLUMBIA 
We continue to minister at the Department of Juvenile Justice (DJJ) in Columbia, SC.  This summer, 
most of the lessons were about Honoring God with our words and unpacking how hurtful words 
spoken over us can affect our behaviors.  Please remember the teens in your prayers.  Chaplain 
Rahming requested we do a tie-dye shirt project and a breakfast to lift the spirits of the girls. 
Overnight the count went from 6 girls to 22. Thank you, God!  Sincere thanks to our partners at 
Boulevard Baptist in Anderson and Freedom Church of Mauldin for sponsoring this project, and a big 
thanks to Mark Caligaris for going out to Walmart to pick up more supplies!!! 
 

 
 
 

GREENVILLE COUNTY DETENTION  CENTER 
To encourage the staff and Officers at the Greenville County Detention Center in Greenville, SC, 
WHOH funded the supplies and volunteers assembled the “Heroes Work Here” gift cups.  
 

 



WHOH Newsletter – October 2022 

Page 3 of 3 

COMMUNITY OUTREACH 
Smith House for Teens:  We are blessed to be ministering at the Smith House for Teens, located in 
Greenville, SC.  Beverly continues to do spiritual development lessons with the youth twice monthly.  
Some recent topics were:  Who is God, what is His character, and how does His love relate to us?  
We’ve also been talking about how our attitudes are important determining factor for how the doors 
of opportunities open or close in our lives. 
 
Here’s a couple prayer request from the Teens,  Please agree: 

• I’d like to see my sisters again, to be able to spend my birthday with my family, I hope my 
family gets better. I want God to help me on my mental and spiritual health. Anonymous  

• For an unspoken prayer because times are hard, and for my dad. Anonymous  
 
The Potter’s House of Worship:  We received a request for backpacks and school supplies from Pastor 
Eliud Chaparro at the Potter’s House of Worship in Lyman, SC.  It was our great joy to be able to 
donate backpacks for kids going back to school.  Comments from Pastor Eliud: “Many thanks to 
WHOH for your help in making this event a reality. God bless. Keep us in your prayers, as we will 
pray for your ministry. God is doing great things at the Potter’s House!” 

 

 
 

Thank you for your prayers and generosity” 

And we are still a 100% VOLUNTEER, FAITH-BASED ORGANIZATION! 

Beverly Caligaris and the WHOH Board of Directors 

If you have questions or would like to make a donation, please contact 
WHOH Director Beverly Caligaris at 864-325-9163, via email at beverly.caligaris@whoh.org, or visit 

our website at whoh.org 

mailto:beverly.caligaris@whoh.org

